
 
 

Join us!   
Film and Discussion 

“Shining the Light on Addiction” 
 

Unitarian Coastal Fellowship 
1300 Evans St., 

Morehead City, NC   
 

October 22, 2015 
7:00pm – 9:00pm 

 
 

The Anonymous People is a feature documentary film about the 
23.5 million Americans living in long-term recovery from addiction 

to alcohol and other drugs. 
There are stories shared, and the message that through openness 

we can begin reducing the stigma, allowing for more 
understanding, hope, and recovery. 

Please join us for this very important film and discussion. 
 

For more information, call Harriet Altman at 910-340-9270 or 
email harrietaltman@icloud.com 


